
 
 

 

 
   
 

   

    

    

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

7 Cedar Street, Suite 202 
Sudbury, ON P3E 1A2 
705.675.4783 

To: Northeast EMS Providers 

From: Dr. Jason Prpic, Regional Medical Director, Centre for Prehospital Care & Trauma 

Service 

Re: Methoxyflurane Study 

Date: October 24, 2018 

I have reached out to Dr Michael Austin, the PI for the Methoxyflurane study, regarding the possibility of 
participating as a secondary site for his study.  He has indicated that there would be availability to expand to 
secondary sites once the feasibility phase of the study is concluded.  Dr Austin has requested letters of support 
from those paramedic services interested in participating. 

Attached is the template letter of support and contact information for Dr Austin. 

Thank you 

Jason Prpic, MD, CCFP (EM) 
Regional Medical Director 
Centre for Prehospital Care | Trauma Services 
Health Sciences North | Horizon Santé-Nord 
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